
 

AO/A-13                   
24th May, 2020 

 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Kind Attn: Dept. of Corporate Services 
(Scrip Code – 500298) 

 
Dear Sirs,   
 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Regulations 2015 
 
This is with reference to our earlier letter dated 31st March, 2020 informing you about 
shutdown of Company’s plant located at Kalyan (Maharashtra) in the light of Lockdown 
related to the COVID-19 pandemic. We would like to inform you that the Company has 
resumed operations at its Kalyan plant with effect from 23rd May, 2020 in a phased 
manner. 
 
The Company is taking all necessary steps to adhere to the guidelines for Social Distancing  
provided by the Ministry of Home Affairs along with various directives issued by the 
relevant Government authorities and has put in place requisite safety measures keeping 
in mind safety, health and well-being of the employees and other stakeholders at our plant 
location.  
 
We request you to take the above information on record. 
 

 

Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
For National Peroxide Limited 
 
 

_______________________ 
Chandukumar Parmar 
Company Secretary 
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